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Please consider donating to our Festive
Markets! We’re in need of:

Christmas jumpers (adults and children's
sizes)

Unwanted Christmas decorations
Teddies, toys, books, and games in good

condition
Unwanted unopened gifts

Donations can be sent into school after half
term. Thank you for your support!

We can’t wait to see you all at our Festive
Markets on November 30th! 

If you would like to share any news on the newsletter, you
can email photos etc. to 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk

If you would like to share any news on the newsletter, you
can email photos etc. to 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk

We are very proud to share
that Laura Byrne, one of our
teachers in Lower School has

passed her National
Professional Qualification in
Senior Leadership. This was
while still working full-time
in school. Congratulations
Laura, your hard work paid

off, we are very proud of
you."

We hope you had a great weekend!We hope you had a great weekend!
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From Monday 28th
October and for the

next 2 weeks, the
School Council will

be selling poppies in
school. Please send

your money into
school if you wish to

purchase poppies,
wristbands and

bracelets. 
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Here is a list of each
class’ stay and play

sessions for the
Autumn Term. You are

very welcome to
attend the session of
the class your child

belongs to.

A huge thank you to everyone who
attended our 80s bingo evening at

Rose Grove Unity before half term! It
was a fantastic event, and we’re

thrilled to have raised over £1300 for
the amazing pupils of Holly Grove

School

Congratulations to our £50 board
winner, Liza Bregazzi, and to Darren

Taylor and Vicky Kostelik, who won the
secret bids for Burnley FC tickets.

Thank you to everyone who attended,
bought raffle tickets, donated prizes,
or helped out on the night. We truly

appreciate your support and can’t wait
to see you all next year!

.



We will be supporting
Children In Need on Friday

15th November.
Children are invited to attend

school wearing spotty
clothing ot non uniform In

exchange for a donation of £1
for Children in Need.

In the afternoon we will be
hosting our annual ‘Holly

Grove’s Got Talent’
competition. 

Last week we celebrated Diwali
Festivals by taking part in a "Holi

Festival of Colour".
We had a great time throwing lots of

bright coloured chalk powder into the
air and spent some fun time with our
friends and staff and  other classes.

We listened to some Diwali music and
also had a dance.

It was a very fun and enthusiastic day
celebrated by all!

Odd Socks Day is on
Tuesday, November

12th. 2024  It's a
day to celebrate
uniqueness and

stand up to bullying
and discrimination

by wearing odd
socks. 

Help us raise
awareness!

There was something SPOOKY
going on in school last week.

Classes celeabrated with lots of
fun and spooky activities.,Laura’s

class enjoyed  Pumpkin rolling,
how to make an exploding

pumpkin experiment, pumpkin
collage, pumpkin designing, apple
printing, mummy fancy dress, pin

the nose on the witch and
pumpkin gingerbread decorating.

Adam’s class made Chocolate
apples ( Witches favourite food)
to eat at their Halloween party.



CHILDREN

Saturday 30th November

Non Uniform Day

HOLLY GROVEHOLLY GROVEHOLLY GROVE
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STAFF

Katie’s Class – Luqmaan

Samantha’s Class – Ollie

Rebecca’s Class - Roza

Laura’s Class – Ayeesha

Adam’s Class – Edward

Julie’s Class - Hussain

 Michael’s Class -Charlie

Courtney’s Class -Zulekha

Josh’s Class– Isla

  Alex’s Class - Lucas

Jenny’s Class - Abdullah

You can access all our policies and our
privacy notices on the school website.

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

Zulekha
Ayeesha

Hussain. ANo Staff

Friday 15th November

 11th-15th November

Tuesday 12th November

Children In Need

Class Parent Afternoon

Friendship Week

Odd Socks Day

Friday 23rd November

Festive Markets

We are hosting a
Reading/Bug Club Parent

Workshop at school on
Friday, 22nd November! It’s

a great chance to learn
more about how to make
the most of Bug Club and

other reading tools at
home.

Please reply to the School Spider
message if you would like to

attend.
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